

For Immediate Release March 18, 2020

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Restrictions to Labrador-Grenfell Health entrances in acute care facilities

Effective March 19, 2020, Labrador-Grenfell Health is restricting access to entryways in its acute care facilities until further notice to limit the spread of respiratory illness, including COVID-19.

John M. Gray Centre and

Happy Valley-Goose Bay

Please use the following entrances will be accessible until further notice:

Labrador West Health
Centre, Labrador Health
Centre Charles S. Curtis
Memorial Hospital

ial Hospital Long-Term Care Home

Health Centres and Community Clinics

- Main entrance
- Emergency Department entrance
- Main entrance
- Main entrance
- Emergency
 Department entrance

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, we would like to remind the public to regularly check our website (www.lghealth.ca/latest-news) for updates on Labrador-Grenfell Health services including current restrictions in place at all our facilities.

We would like to thank the public for their continued patience and cooperation during this time.

For more information and regular updates on COVID-19, please visit the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador website at www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19